
  

 
 

July 29, 2013 
 
 
 
David W. Johnson, Director 
Office of Technical Programs  
  and Coordination Activities 
Department of Labor Occupational Safety    
  and Health Administration 
Directorate of Technical Support  
  and Emergency Management 
200 Constitutional Avenue, N.W. 
Room N-3655 
Washington, DC  20210 
 
SUBJECT:  MEMORANDUM OF UNDERSTANDING BETWEEN THE U.S. NUCLEAR  

        REGULATORY COMMISSION AND THE OCCUPATIONAL SAFETY AND   
        HEALTH ADMINISTRATION. 

 
Dear Mr. Johnson: 
 
I am pleased to enclose for signature two copies of the updated Memorandum of Understanding 
between our two agencies.  Please assure that both copies are signed and that one copy is 
returned to me. 
 
The successful update of this document is the result of long hours of dedicated effort among the 
U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission, Occupational Safety and Health Administration and 
Department of Labor.  I also want to take this opportunity to acknowledge a member of your 
staff, Steve Weisz, whose work with us over the years is greatly appreciated.  
 
If you have any questions regarding this matter, please contact Stan Echols at (301) 287-9154, 
or via e-mail to stan.echols@nrc.gov. 
 

Sincerely, 
 
 
/RA/ 
 
Robert K. Johnson, Chief 
Fuel Manufacturing Branch 
Division of Fuel Cycle Safety  
  and Safeguards 
Office of Nuclear Material Safety  
  and Safeguards 
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